
Sul Ross State University Education Department Invites Students, 
Faculty, Local Educators, and the Community for a

Virtual Visit with 

Rebecka Peterson
2023 National Teacher of the Year

Join the virtual conversation on 
Monday, April 22, 2024  -  6:00 p.m. to 7:15 p.m.

For more information contact Jeanne Qvarnstrom - jqvarnstrom@sulross.edu
Registration is required.


